TOWN OF FRANCESTOWN
NOTICE OF DECISION
On September 16, 2019, the Francestown Zoning Board of Adjustment voted to deny the
variance application of Mr. and Mrs. Paul Bellino for a variance to construct a 20' x 30' shed
approximately 25' from the property line where the Zoning Ordinance required a 50' setback. The
Board found there was no hardship as defined by the Ordinance and the Statutes and that alternate
locations on the lot were available to construct the shed and comply with the setback. The other four
(4) criteria were not voted on, The vote of the Board was four (4) members to deny the variance and

one (1) member opposed to the denial.
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